## RONALD McDONALD HOUSE OF CENTRAL & NORTHERN NEW JERSEY



Board of Trustees

Officers

November 5, 2020

James Decker

Chair

Jessica Mato Vice-Chair

Eric Lasky Second Vice-Chair

Second Vice-Chair

Brian Wallace Treasurer

Warren Moore Secretary

**Board Members** 

Ruth K. Bash Anna Burian Jacquelyn Cacace Cristal Downing Nicole Downs, Esq. David Jaipersaud Terry D. Johnson Nancy Mazza

Adam Naddelman Ariana Russo

Barry Shapiro David Singelyn Rohini Singh Bryan Katz

Chair Emeriti

Frank Fischer, Esq. Christopher Labrecque Arleen Mageary Mary Ann Martin Angelo Massaro, Jr. Alexis Tucci, Esq. Joan Wills

Executive Director Kristy Geoghan Stonebridge Men's Club

1 Cobblestone Blvd.

Monroe Township, NJ 08831

Dear Caring Friends,

On behalf of the children and families of the Ronald McDonald House of Central & Northern New Jersey, I would like to take this opportunity to formally thank you for your generous donation of \$100.00. Your contribution will make life a little easier for the families and children.

When families are suddenly faced with critical care emergencies, the first thing parents try to do is provide them with the best medical care possible. However, children with life threatening conditions need more than good medical care. They need their parents close by for comfort and reassurance. Families travel great distances to bring their children to pediatric medical centers. The Ronald McDonald House provides a respite for these families for as long as their child is being treated. Every day of the year families are offered a warm comfortable room, access to a fully stocked kitchen, and a supportive environment. By helping alleviate the emotional stress and financial hardship during a time of crisis, we enable families to focus on helping their child heal.

Your generosity enables us to be a permanent source of strength for families coping with the crisis of caring for a seriously ill child.

Sincerely.

Kristy Geoghan
Executive Director

Please consider this letter official receipt of your tax deductible contribution on November 05, 2020 in the amount of \$100.00. No goods or services were provided to you in consideration of this gift. Our federal tax identification number is 22-2715544. This organization is a 501c (3) tax exempt organization, IRS Section 170(b) (2) (iii) for both federal and state tax purposes.

We appreciate your support-Hack you!